
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Gram, Wendy W. (MRO)"; "Van Curen, Jennifer (MRO)"
Cc: Melson, Colin
Subject: RE: Emailing - WP_Marathon_Warren State #1_091117.pdf
Date: Thursday, September 21, 2017 2:57:00 PM

Dear Ms. Gram:
 
NMOCD will approve of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-4732 and 1RP-4738. Permissible
levels of chloride of 600 mg/kg is granted for vertical and horizontal delineation. Still, as mentioned
in the email dated September 1, 2017, at least two depths must have laboratory analyses for each
sample location: depth obtained and depth maintained (minimal 5 ft. deeper for chlorides and 2 ft.
for BTEX and TPH).
 
Please confirm or inform for further clarification.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Gram, Wendy W. (MRO) [mailto:wwgram@marathonoil.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 8:06 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Melson, Colin <Colin.Melson@arcadis.com>
Subject: Emailing - WP_Marathon_Warren State #1_091117.pdf
 
Ms. Yu, attached please find the updated work plan for the Warren State #1 well.  It has been
revised based on your recent comments.
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